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MEDIA ADVISORY
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

September 29, 2006
Contact: Andre Charles
 (408) 506-8808

andre@votenoonmeasurea.com
A + 90 = FINANCIAL LOSS FOR SANTA CLARA  COUNTY
Santa Clara County Supervisor Pete McHugh, Santa Clara County Supervisor Don Gage, and county land use expert Bart Hechtman will respond to a report from County Counsel Ann Miller Ravel warning of serious impacts if Proposition 90 and Measure A are approved by voters on November 7.
WHO:
No On Measure A, a coalition of farmers, ranchers, local businesses, 



homeowners, realtors and the Silicon Valley Taxpayers' Association


Santa Clara County Supervisor Don Gage



Santa Clara County Supervisor Pete McHugh


Land Use Attorney Bart Hechtman
WHERE:
James P. McEntee, Sr., Plaza, 70 West Hedding Street, San Jose 

WHEN:
Monday, October 2nd, 12:30 to 1pm

# # #

